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Purpose/Objective  
The purpose of this item is to continue MPAC’s engagement in the urban growth management 
process so that it is prepared to advise the Metro Council on its decision in late 2024. 
 
Staff will provide updates on the engagement activities including the stakeholder roundtable, the 
Land Use Technical Advisory Group, and the youth cohort.  
 
Outcome  
The intended outcome of this meeting is that MPAC will gain a better understanding of engagement 
activities and provide recommendations on key areas for improvement. 
 
 
What has changed since MPAC last considered this issue/item? 
Stakeholder roundtable members were appointed and the first meeting is scheduled for September 
29th. Youth cohort members have been recruited and the first kickoff meeting was held on 
September 19th. The first LUTAG meeting happened on July 31st to discuss the upcoming Buildable 
Lands Inventory methodology and the use of a new proforma-style model to estimate land capacity. 
 
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  
Urban growth management committees handout. A PowerPoint will also be made available after 
the meeting. 
 
 
 
 

Agenda Item Title: Urban Growth Management Engagement Update 

Presenters: Eryn Kehe (Metro Planning, Development and Research) 

Contact for this worksheet/presentation: Eryn Kehe eryn.kehe@oregonmetro.gov 

 

 


